
KTU/EX-II#1/5300/2018                                                                               15.07.2019           

NOTIFICATION
 

Sub :     APJAKTU - B.Tech S.5 (S) & B.Tech S.6(PTDC) examinations scheduled on July 23rd, 2019 - 
             Postponement of the course HS300 - Reg:       

             

             It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that B.Tech S.5 Supplementary
examination, 2019 for the course HS300 - Principles of Management scheduled to be held on
23/07/2019 for both the Regular and PTDC students and also for the B.Tech S.6 PTDC
(Regular) students stands postponed to 24/07/2019 (Wednesday 9:30 am - 12:30 pm).

           It is also strictly instructed that PTDC students who have already written the course
HS300 on 10/06/2019 should not again attend that course on 24/07/2019.
 

                                                                                               Sd/- 
                                                                                     Dr Vrinda V Nair                                               
                                                                                Controller of Examinations (i/c)                     

                                                                       

* This is a computer system (Digital File) generated letter. Hence there is no need for a physical

signature.


